
US 101/SR 92 INTERCHANGE – SHORT TERM AREA IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

The project will provide safety and operational improvements at four locations. These will 
improve traffic flow and safety, reduce hazardous movements, and improve local access to and 
from U.S. 101. The proposed interchange modifications will result in operational improvements, 
enhancement to local access, and promotion of economic vitality. The proposed work will also 
notably improve merge and weave areas, improving safety conditions for all users of the 
highway system. The four improvement locations are:

Improvement 1: south loop ramp and structure modifications on SR-92 west to US 101

Improvement 2: merging area and restriping on US 101 to SR-92 east

Improvement 3: off-ramp improvements on US 101 south to Fashion Island Blvd.

Improvement 4: off-ramp and intersection modifications at US 101 north at Hillsdale Blvd.
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510-390-3253jeneane.crawford@dot.ca.govCaltrans Public Information Officer JENEANE CRAWFORD      

Caltrans is partnering with the San 
Mateo County Transportation Authority 
and City/County Association of 
Governments of San Mateo County to 
implement improvements serving the 
US 101 and State Route (SR) 92 
interchange. The project construction 
is funded with approximately $45 
million in local Measure A, regional, 
and federal funds.

Construction work will begin in 
Spring of 2025 and is expected to be 
completed in the Summer of 2028.

Caltrans will minimize traffic impacts 
by utilizing overnight work where 
possible. 

IN SAN MATEO COUNTYUS-101 /       SR-92

CONNECT WITH CALTRANS
PROJECT WEBSITE: https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-projects/d4-san-mateo-101-92-interchange-improvements 

CUSTOMER SERVICE:  https://csr.dot.ca.gov D4CSLteam@dot.ca.gov 510 286 6445


